
Leybourne Park Residents’ Association 
 

Notes of June 2021 Meeting 
 
 

Apologies: Queenie 
 
Attending:  Ray, Christine, Rupert, Marie & Ian 
 
Minutes of last meeting agreed.   
Ray still to follow up on Virgin and car charging points with Georgia next week on 
her return to duties. 

 
AGM – Nomination for officers - nominees to be contacted. 

 
5 a Side Goal Post, Ray to contact Trudy for permission to a change in project as our 
request to First Port was rejected. 

 
Fencing on Abery Green & SIMS/Polypipe boundary/   
Agreed that it would be better to replace the wooden rails on Abery Green to metal 
railings to minimize maintenance and costs. 
Rupert suggested the boundary fence be changed into a hedge row which was agreed. 
Ray suggested also a row of Poplars to add height alongside SIMS yard.  To be 
discussed with Georgia on her next visit. 

 
Anti-Social Behaviour – it was agreed this is not something that the RA can be 
involved in directly and residents should contact the police and their housing 
association. 

 
Yellow Lining – with CPM not completing the free lining, the plans should be altered 
to minimize the costs to residents and complete the Bellingham Way entrance only.  
Any additional yellow lining should be at charged to individual residents/housing 
association. 

 
No further business. 

 
 
 
 
 


